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   Dayspring Chapel  5500 Avenue G  Austin, TX  78751  512-451-0116              
Pastors: Greg Van Court, Ben Fletcher, David Harrell, Bill Phillips 

 

www.dsf.org 

 

Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 

 
 

NEW YEARS’ DAY, 1/1/2023 
                                                     

 
11:00 AM Morning Worship  
 

H1: 30 "Our God, Our Help in Ages Past" 
H2: 94 "How Firm a Foundation" 
H3: 697 "Wonderful Words of Life" 
Scripture Reading: 2 Timothy 3:16-17 – Joan Kaderli 
Pre-C: 461 "Not What My Hands Have Done" 
Post-C: Insert "All Glory Be to Christ" 
Responsive Reading: Psalm 19, page 790 

 
     Message: 1 Timothy 4:6-10 – Spiritual Diet and Exercise 
 
 
WEDNESDAY, 1/4 
 
      7:00PM Growth Group in Ben Parker’s Home 
 
 
 
 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
TODAY – Suzy Phillips and Rebecca Van Court 
1/8 –  
1/15 – Candice Estrada and Leslie Cruise 
1/22 – Joan Kaderli and Estella Loera 
1/29 – Chiquie Estrada 
 
 
 

QUARTERLY BOOK RECOMMENDATION 
The Doctrine of the Word of God by John Frame 
 
JOHN G. REISINGER ONLINE LIBRARY 
Cross to Crown Ministries is launching The John G. Reisinger Online 
Library, a free, web-based collection of brother John's timeless books. 
They will continue to add books monthly, but it is available now and 
already includes titles such as “Abraham’s Four Seeds.” Access it here: 
http://crosstocrown.org/books/ 
 
DAYSPRING VOLUNTEERS 
We are in need of two volunteers to serve in the nursery on the second 
Sunday of each month in 2023. Please let Barbara Harrell know if you 
are willing to serve in this area. We are in need of a volunteer to teach 
children’s church on the first Sunday of each month in 2023. Please 
let Rosela Dominguez know if you are willing to serve in this area. We 
are also in need of communion volunteers to help prepare communion 
each month in 2023. Please sign-up on the hall table.  
 
MEN'S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
Our monthly men's prayer breakfast will take place this Saturday, Jan-
uary 7, at 7:00AM in the Fellowship Hall. We look forward to as many 
men as possible joining us for food, fellowship and prayer. 
 
ROBERT MURRAY M'CHEYNE READING PLAN 
Robert Murray M'Cheyne's plan for reading through the NT and 
Psalms twice and the OT once in a year is available for free on the 
hall table. Also, D.A. Carson's For the Love of God offering a brief, 
one-page commentary on each of the M'Cheyne daily reading, in 2 
volumes is free here: http://s3.amazonaws.com/tgc-documents/car-
son/1998_for_the_love_of_God.pdf and here: http://s3.amazo-
naws.com/tgc-documents/carson/1999_for_the_love_of_God.pdf 
 
ESTRADA’S ARE EXPECTING! 
We are rejoicing with Rafael and Candice Estrada over the news that 
Candice is with child! The baby is due in July. Baby shower and registry 
information will be forthcoming. 
 
 
 

 
 


